THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION

100 CAMBRIDGE STREET, BOSTON MA 02114

The Executive Office of Environmental Affairs (EOEA) and the
Massachusetts Water Resources Commission (WRC) are releasing a draft of
the “Massachusetts Water Conservation Standards” for public review and
comment. The document will be available for your review on the WRC
webpage under a new subheading on the left side of the page — “Draft
Publications”. The website address is:
http.//www.mass.gov/envir/mwrc/default.htm

Two public meetings will be held to take comments at the following locations
and dates:
1) Boston, October 20, 2005. From 10 am to noon in Conference Room
2D on the second floor at 100 Cambridge Street.
2) Worcester, October 27, 2005. From 10 am to noon in the
Commissioner’s Conference Room at the Department of Environmental
Protection Central Regional Offices on 621 Main Street.

In addition, the draft Water Conservation Standards will be presented at the
Water Resources Commission meeting on October 6, 2005. This is a public
meeting at which we are allocating 45 minutes for discussion and comments
on the standards.

WRC staff will be accepting public comments postmarked by November 1.
Please mail all comments to:

Vandana Rao

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900

Boston, MA 02114

Or, submit your comments via e-mail to: vandana.rao@state.ma.us.

If you need a hard copy of the document, please contact Vandana Rao at 617-
626-1248 or via e-mail: vandana.rao(@state.ma.us

Comments will be evaluated and assessed to develop the final Water
Conservation Standards document.




